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On March 22, 2018, WilmerHale Partner Stephanie Evans sat down with Revolution Growth VP
Ashley Larson for a Uniting Women in Cyber Podcast. The podcast was an introduction to the first
annual Uniting Women in Cyber Symposium, which took place on March 29 in Washington DC. The
Symposium brought together industry leaders from around the country in cybersecurity, policy,

development, business analysis and more.

Ms. Evans discussed a number of issues, including why the cybersecurity industry has piqued her
interest and her view of the local M&A and financing market: "I think that we are going to see a lot of
the larger companies thinking about, 'What are all these great smaller technology companies

focused on cyber? How can they help me? How can they help the platform?™
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